
Faculty Colleagues, 

 

We will have three advanced technology-

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FK87cr4XiQi&data=05%7C02%7Ckimberly.muldoon.ivenz%40villanova.edu%7C5cd639633214424c39bc08dd423b64f2%7C765a8de5cf9444f09cafae5bf8cfa366%7C0%7C0%7C638739545363240915%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T33hjexgMhoSYD6zDypbLvjraqyavuUkvhwF7HSs3EU%3D&reserved=0


As always please feel free to reach out with any questions. I hope these classrooms will help better 

support the innovative work you do in your courses. Have a great semester. 

Randy Weinstein 

Vice Provost for Teaching and Learning 

Professor of Chemical and Biological Engineering 

 

 


